
Subject: AVICC	January	Update	-	2nd	Call	for	Resolu8ons	and	Nomina8ons,	Interim	Electoral	Area
Representa8ve,	DFO	Shellfish	Aquaculture	CommiGee	Representa8ve,	Conven8on	Registra8on

Date: Friday,	January	11,	2019	at	9:25:50	AM	Pacific	Standard	Time
From: AVICC
To: AVICC

Please	forward	this	email	to	elected	officials,	the	CAO	and	Corporate	Officer:

1.	 Resolu6ons	and	Nomina6ons	Deadline
The	AVICC	Execu8ve	would	like	to	remind	members	that	the	deadline	for	resolu8ons	to	be	submiGed	for	the	2019	
AVICC	AGM	&	Conven8on	is	February	7,	2019.		The	call	for	resolu8ons	that	was	ini8ally	sent	out	in	November	is	
included	again	with	this	email.	The	package	provides	guidelines	for	draYing	clear	resolu8ons	and	a	sample	
resolu8on.	

Also	aGached	is	the	Nomina8on	package	for	posi8ons	on	the	AVICC	Execu8ve.	Signed	nomina8on	and	consent	
forms	need	to	be	received	by	the	AVICC	office	by	February	7,	2019	in	order	for	candidates	to	be	included	in	the	
report	on	nomina8ons.	Candidates	may	also	be	nominated	from	the	floor	at	the	Conven8on.

2.	 Interim	Electoral	Area	Representa6ve
Director	Vanessa	Craig,	represen8ng	Electoral	Area	B	in	the	Regional	District	of	Nanaimo,	has	joined	the	AVICC	
Execu8ve	as	interim	Electoral	Area	Representa8ve.	This	posi8on	became	available	when	former	Sunshine	Coast	
Regional	District	Director	Ian	Winn	did	not	seek	re-elec8on.	Director	Craig	will	serve	in	this	role	un8l	the	
Conven8on	in	April,	and	is	eligible	to	be	re-elected	to	this	role	during	the	Conven8on.	The	Execu8ve	welcomes	
Director	Craig,	and	is	looking	forward	to	working	with	her.

3.	 Call	for	an	AVICC	Representa6ve	on	the	Aquaculture	Management	Advisory	CommiHee	(AMAC)	for	
Shellfish.
An	Aquaculture	Management	Advisory	CommiGee	(AMAC)	for	shellfish	was	established	by	Fisheries	and	Oceans	
Canada	to	provide	advice	and	make	recommenda8ons	on	planning,	policy	and	opera8onal	decisions	related	to	the	
aquaculture	management	of	shellfish	in	BC.	The	full	terms	of	reference	for	the	commiGee	including	details	on	the	
commiGee	composi8on	and	goals	are	aGached	to	this	email.	

AVICC	is	seeking	expressions	of	interest	from	elected	officials	from	our	region	to	act	as	AVICC’s	representa8ve	on	
this	commiGee.	Members	interested	in	serving	as	the	representa8ve	should	review	the	aGached	terms	of	
reference,	and	email	an	applica8on	to	avicc@ubcm.ca	by	February	2nd.	The	applica8on	should	describe	the	
member's	background	and	experience	as	it	relates	to	shellfish	aquaculture.	The	next	mee8ng	of	the	AMAC	is	
scheduled	for	April	30th	in	Courtenay,	and	applicants	should	confirm	that	they	will	be	available	to	aGend	that	
mee8ng.	

The	member	appointed	will	be	expected	to	report	back	to	the	AVICC	Execu8ve	on	the	discussions	and	outcomes	of	
the	commiGee’s	work.	The	member	appointed	will	be	responsible	for	represen8ng	the	full	AVICC	membership,	and	
responsible	for	obtaining	and	communica8ng	to	AMAC	the	input	and	guidance	of	AVICC	members.	Minutes	from	
the	last	two	AMAC	Shellfish	mee8ngs	are	available	to	interested	members	by	request	to	avicc@ubcm.ca

4.	 Conven6on	Registra6on
The	AVICC	Execu8ve	is	reviewing	the	excellent	proposals	received	for	sessions	at	the	upcoming	conven8on.	The	
program	is	being	developed,	and	registra8on	will	be	opening	early	in	February.	There	will	be	another	member	
update	sent	out	with	informa8on	about	the	conven8on	sessions,	with	a	link	for	delegates	to	register	online	
through	CivicInfo.

--	--	--	--	--	—	
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Local	Government	House
525	Government	Street
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